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October 1, 2024 

Dear Patient, 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming changes that impact your ongoing endocrinology care, 
effective January 1, 2025, Dr. Melissa Antonik and Dr. Silpa Joshi will no longer be associated with 
Northern Virginia Endocrinologists (“NVENDO”). They will start their own medical practice in 
Loudoun County called Loudoun Endocrinology Associates PLLC (“LEA”). We wish them the very 
best in their new venture. 

Our goal is to ensure that you continue to receive the high-quality care you have come to expect 
from NVENDO and we are actively recruiting new providers to join our practice. We recognize this 
change may cause inconvenience, and thank you in advance for your patience during this transition.  

You have the right to choose your health care provider and NVENDO remains committed to fully 
supporting your decision. The medical needs of NVENDO’s patients will continue to be our utmost 
priority during this transition. To that end, you may continue your care with another highly qualified 
NVENDO provider or establish endocrinology care with a provider outside of NVENDO 

Your medical records are confidential. A copy can either be transferred to another provider, with a 
signed written authorization form from you, or released to you with proper identification. If you 
choose to establish endocrinology care with a provider outside of NVENDO, please contact our 
office at (703) 849-8440 to request an authorization form. We are happy to facilitate the records 
transference process at no additional charge. 

Do not send any messages regarding this notice through the Patient Portal. No messages related 
to this notice or records transference requests will be answered via the Patient Portal.  

We are grateful for the opportunity to continue serving you. Should you have any questions or 
concerns about the upcoming transition, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at (703) 849-8440. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Northern Virginia Endocrinologists 
 
 




